
 

 

 

Nursery Trip                                                                  

Tuesday 4th June 

 

Our trip to Belfairs Woods will take place on Tuesday 4th June. We will be having two sessions from 9.30am to 

12.30am and 11.30am to 2.30pm.  

This trip will continue the “Understanding of the World” theme from our walk in January, looking at the 

changing seasons and woodland life. We will have a walk, do some bug hunting and possibly some den building.  

The timing of the two groups overlaps so that we can have a Nursery picnic (weather permitting) 

Parents are asked to select which of the sessions they would prefer. Children who do not normally attend 

Nursery on a Tuesday will be welcome to come to either one of the sessions. Children who normally stay all day 

on a Tuesday can also choose whichever session is most convenient. We will need most of the children to be 

accompanied by a parent or carer in order for this trip to go ahead.  

We will meet on the grass area alongside the Woodland Centre in Belfairs Woods. 

There will be no school Nursery sessions on that day.  

If you have any queries, please speak to a member of the Nursery Team. 

 

 

     Reply Slip  

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________________________ 

will be coming to Belfairs for the AM session 

      will be coming to Belfairs for the PM session  

will not be coming to the Belfairs visit 

      

My child will be accompanied by;  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



 


